University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special
Collections

William Langer Papers
9-22-1955

Letter from Irene Martin on Behalf of Senator Langer to John Hart
Regarding Industrial Development Meetings, September 22, 1955

William Langer

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers

Recommended Citation

Langer, William, "Letter from Irene Martin on Behalf of Senator Langer to John Hart Regarding Industrial
Development Meetings, September 22, 1955" (1955). William Langer Papers. 729.
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/729

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in William Langer Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/729
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F729&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/729?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F729&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

COPY

September 32, 10560

Hon, John B, Hart
North Dakota Indian Affalrs Commission
Rolla, North Dakota

Dear Fohng

Inasmuch as Senator Langer is presently in North
Dakota, we are taking the liverty of acknowledging your lstter of
the 10th which has arrived, relative to the recent industrial develop-
ment meatings near the Indian reservations in North Dakota,

We are contacting Commissioner Zmmons asking
that he keep us informed on the developments of these meetings as
you suggest. It will be most interesting to see what develops and
we will certainly keep in touch with you,

With kind regards and best wishes to you, I am

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Irene Martin Edwards
Assistant to Senator Langer
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